
We are hosting an event on the 12th May!



We will be discussing the courses we offer, what
makes our training special, how you can apply and

the financial support that is available to you.

Information Evening
The Forum, Norwich

If you would like to attend, please
email:

teaching@inspirationtrust.org

5:30pm - 7pm


